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Boston Partner Discusses the NLRB’s New Joint-Employer Rule

News

11.20.23


In an interview with Massachusetts Lawyers Weekly, Josh Nadreau details how the NLRB’s new

joint-employer rule has many employers scrambling to understand what constitutes a joint-

employment relationship.

To read the article visit Massachusetts Lawyers Weekly.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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